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1. Purpose of Report 

The purpose of this report is to provide the Strategy and Policy Committee with 
background information to an oral submission that is to be made by the owner 
of 222A Karori Road, Karori at the Strategy and Policy Committee meeting of 18 
February 2010.  
 

2. Executive Summary 

The 224 Karori Road property was acquired by Wellington City Council in 1990 
for use as a Kohanga Reo. It is no longer used for that purpose and is vacant. As 
no other Council Business Units have use for the property, its sale is now being 
proposed. 
 
As part of the proposed sale process public consultation was carried out and a 
submission from the owners of 222A and 222B Karori Road was received.  The 
objection made in the submission relates to the continuation of Council access 
via a legal right of way. The submitters have not objected to the proposed sale of 
the property. 
 
The purpose of the oral hearing will enable the submitters to inform the 
Strategy and Policy Committee about their objection and to enable the 
Committee to ask any questions of the submitters. Only the owner of 222A 
Kaori Road will make an oral submission.  
 
A report on the disposal and submission will be discussed by the Strategy and 
Policy Committee at its meeting on Thursday, 11 March 2010. 
 

3. Background 

In response to the consultation process on the proposed sale of 224 Kaori Road, 
a joint submission from the owners of 222A and 222B Karori Road has been 
received. 
 
The submission seeks Council’s agreement that a right of access registered 
against 222A and 222B Karori Road giving Council access to the rear of 224 
Karori Road be surrendered.



An aerial view is attached as appendix one with the shared driveway is shown 
red and the car parks belonging to 224 Karori Road are shown blue. A copy of 
the submitters’ written objection is also attached (appendix two). 
 
When the Kohanga Reo facility was operating at the property, a number of 
complaints were received relating to noise and vehicles parking on the driveway. 
Prior to the address being used for the Kohanga Reo, it was a residential 
dwelling. 
 

4. Conclusion  

Once the oral submission has been heard and any matters raised considered, the 
Committee will consider a report on the objection and on the proposal to sell the 
224 Karori Road property at its meeting scheduled for 11 March 2010.  
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer: Paul Davidson, Property Advisor, Property Projects 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Appendix One 
Aerial of 224 Karori Road 

 
 

 
 
 



 

Appendix Two 
Submission from 222A and 222B Karori Road 

  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 


